June 20, 1969

Mr. Paul M. Rothermel, Jr.
Hont 0il Company
1401 Elm Street
Dallas, Texas
75202

Dear Paul:

This is in receipt of your return of the documents I sent with
my letter of June 16. Many thanks for their prompt return. That
ﬁm,mmwlymmwmﬁﬁmm,

enclosed,

When I wrote you last time I neglected to mention something in
w}udaymmimbeinm I can get you an fmm copy of the
Zapruder film, somewhere between 6th and 8th generation,

fwﬁmmstofalu. Ifmmimtndjmletmhm

Also on the subject of films, Harold tells me that you are
quite inmterested in a copy of Farewell America. If I latch onto
cne T will tell you, since I am still trying to get one.

I would be very grateful if you can locate documents which
pertain to the individuals menticned in my letters, but by no means
feel aebliged to. Also, regretably, there is little time pressure
in this case, since, as you know, it is mestly a long hard pull
which only a rare person like Harold has thus far lasted through
from the beginning to the present.

Best wishes, and for the sake of a pleasant summer for vou,

I hope that those critical problems clear themselves up.

Warm regards,
Box 392 Mayo Hospital
55455
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